
SMS Sunday Message: January 12  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal of 
Sandusky Middle School, and here are the announcements for the week of 
January 13 - 17.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via email, 
and will also be available on our website under the Sunday Messages tab. 

 

● We have a few sporting events this week.  On Monday, January 13, our 

girls and boys basketball teams will play at home against Linkhorne 

Middle School, starting at 5 pm.  Also on Monday, January 13, our 

wrestling team will have matches away against Linkhorne and Jefferson 

Forest Middle Schools in a tri-meet, starting at 5:30 pm.  On Wednesday, 

January 15, our girls and boys basketball teams will play away against 

Rustburg Middle School, starting at 5:15 pm.  Let’s come out and cheer 

our student-athletes to victory.  Go Spartans!   

 

● Parents and students, this is just a reminder and encouragement for 

students to come to school every day.  Consistent attendance is key in 

being successful in school, and also supports Sandusky Middle Schools 

goals of full state accreditation. If you are concerned about your child's 

attendance, please reach out to Mrs. Michelle Wooldridge, our 

attendance coordinator, at 515-5350 for support. 

 

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
and our website for more important information on school events. 
Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our 
community! 

 


